PUBLIC  NOTICE:

*  *  *  *  *
The regular monthly meeting of the PERQUIMANS COUNTY PLANNING BOARD
for September 13, 2016 is hereby cancelled.
*  *  *  *  *

This business scheduled for the September 13, 2016 will be moved to the regular October 11, 2016 meeting.  If you have questions or need more information, please call the Planning & Zoning Office at (252) 426-2027, located at 104 Dobbs Street, Hertford, NC 27944 or email dgodfrey@perquimanscountync.gov.

